

Kathleen Martin Adamski, M.N., R.N.
Assistant Dean of Nursing and Allied Health
Walla Walla Community College
500 Tausick Way
Walla Walla, WA 99362
509-527-4240
kathleen.adamski@wwcc.edu

DATE: December 30, 2024

TO: All WWCC Nursing Students

FROM: Kathy Adamski, Asst. Dean of Nursing and Allied Health

RE: Correction of WWCC Nursing Student Handbook, 2024-25, Nursing

Student Handbook Acceptance Statement (p. 87)

Dear Nursing Students,

In the Appendices of the 2024-25 Nursing Student Handbook, a date was not updated. Please see the strikethrough and correction below:

NURSING STUDENT HANDBOOK ACCEPTANCE STATEMENT

Having read all of the 2022-23 2024-25 WWCC Nursing Student Policies and Procedures as specified in this Nursing Student Handbook, I understand and accept the responsibilities of my role as a nursing student at Walla Walla Community College. I agree to abide and be bound by these policies as a condition of enrollment in and graduation from the program. I have had an opportunity to have my questions satisfactorily answered by a nursing faculty member or the Nursing Program Dean.

Best wishes,

Kathleen Adamski (e-signature, kma)

Kathleen Adamski